
From: Aly Serrano on behalf of Town Council
To: Town Council & Mayor
Cc: Jay Boodheshwar; Town Clerks Staff
Subject: FW: Lake Park (the Marina Park) IMPROVEMENTS?
Date: Monday, October 12, 2020 10:37:56 AM

 
 

From: Jere Zenko <jere.zenko@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 8:24 AM
To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Town Council
<TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Kirk Blouin <pbpd2003@yahoo.com>; Kirk Blouin
<KBlouin@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: Lake Park (the Marina Park) IMPROVEMENTS?
 

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Improvements?
 
Why in the world might we consider/do we need to give further access to
miscreants from across the bridge to our Town?
 
Regards to all, Jere
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